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Dear Trinity families, 

 

It has been a wonderful week here at Trinity- but it’s not over yet! Tomorrow we have our Summer Fair and hope 

to see you all there for lots of slime making, face painting and hot dogs! The gate  on Leahurst Road will open at 

12pm and you can buy your wristband for entry then.  

 

A reminder that school will close at 12.45pm this Friday (22nd).  The children will still be having lunch at school as 

we will be starting the lunch break slightly earlier to ensure they are all fed!  

 

As ever, I wish you the very best of weekends, full of rest and fun, ready for learning on Monday. 

 

 

 

 

Darren Janes 

 

Head of School 

 

Primary Phase 

Trinity all Through School 

Friday 15th June 2018 
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 Dates for the Diary  

16/06/2018 12:00am- 3:30pm  Summer Fayre 

22/06/18 12.45pm  Early Closure  

25/06/18 2.30pm– 3.00p, Logan Lee Gets His Kicks performance  

27/06/2018 10.05am– 10.25am RA class assembly  

29/06/2018 All day  Sports day  

05/07/2018 3:30pm - 4:30pm  Science fair  

12/07/18 All day  Year 4 Science Day at Trinity Secondary  

13/07/2018 All day  Diversity day  

20/07/2018 1:45pm Last day of term—half day 

Courageous Advocates– Miss K’s Plastic Challenge  
We have been blown away with the response to our plastic challenge! Over 80 children participated and have helped clean up 
the streets of Lewisham and beyond!  
Today the children were given their awards which included a pencil made from a plastic cup!  
Here are some of the children receiving their awards and being courageous advocates out in the community!.  

Bouncing around at our Secondary Phase                                                             

Year three very much enjoyed their second PE session at the secondary 

school! 

The children who were on the trampoline learnt how to do tuck jumps, 

pike jumps, straddle jumps and star jumps!   

A Note from the Friends  

Amazing Amazonian Art  

Year 3 used their great observational skills in art to 

draw animals from the Rainforest. They used oil 

pastels to make sure the colours were as bright as 

the real thing!   

Book Fair next week !                                                                                             

Don’t forget next week we have our travelling book fair in the 

school hall. There will be books for sale after school from Tues-

day through to Friday. Don’t forget that every book you buy can 

help to get more books for our school library! 
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Reception need your help!  
In Reception we are hoping to create a musical wall like the ones below:  

To do so, we need your help! If you have any items that you think will make a 

good instrument then please can you bring it to the Reception classrooms.  

Items may include things like:  

 Metal bin lids 

 Old saucepans and pots 

 Metal grills/ washboards 

 Old/ broken xylophones 

 Metal/ plastic tubing  

 Large plastic containers (for drums)  

 Plastic crates  
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